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SUPPLEMENTAL ANNOUNCEMENT IN RELATION TO
GRANT OF AWARDED SHARES UNDER THE SHARE AWARD SCHEME

Reference is made to the announcement of the Company in relation to the grant of the

830,000 Awarded Shares dated 8 September 2017 (the “Announcement”). Unless

otherwise defined herein, capitalised terms used herein shall have the same meanings

as defined in the Announcement.

The Board would like to inform that the Awarded Shares have been acquired by the

Trustee from the open market by utilising the Company’s resources provided to the

Trustee.
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